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FRESH OFF THE NEWSWIRE 

 SCES Open House  

August   30th   3:30 – 6:00 PM 

 First Day! 

September 5th       
 

Open House … 
 

With the school year soon 
approaching, I wanted to take this 
opportunity to invite incoming first 
graders and their parents to the 
official SCES Open House on 
Wednesday, August 30th, 3:30–6:00 PM! 
The evening will be an introduction 
to myself, Mr. Cole, and the typical 
first grade school day. I will be 
more than happy to address any 
questions or concerns at that time 
and I look forward to meeting the 
proud parents of students in Room 
117! If you are unable to attend and 
are interested in taking a peek at 
our classroom, feel free to stop in 
sometime. I will be at the school 
from 7:30 AM – 3:00 PM during the 
week of August 28th.   

 

Hasta Luego (See You Soon)!  

 

One More Request … 
 
I understand that each student has 
received a newsletter that included 
essential items for the upcoming school 
year. I do have an additional request 
that has always fit seamlessly into the 
daily routine. Each day we’ll have a 
snack break, but I’ve learned over the 
years that students often forget to bring 
something. It can be disheartening. To 
avoid this, I would like to ask each 
student to bring some snacks that can be 
shared with the entire group. This will 
ensure that everyone has a treat, and 
allow parents to send only one snack at 
the beginning of September and at 
intervals during the year. We currently 
have 16 students in our class and it 
would be appreciated if the snacks have 
some nutritional value.  Also, I can only 
accept items that come individually 
packaged, for safety reasons. If you have 
any questions feel free to contact me. 
This will really help us get a jump start 
on the school day. (Please consider 
sending a water bottle as well.)   

                                                                                  

Thank You! 

Quote of the Week 
 
Let us dare to read, speak, think, 
and write. 
      - John Adams 


